
Arvon Township School building is closed for the remainder of the school year for

face-to-face instruction. Commencing Monday, April 13, teachers will be

providing packets of schoolwork and learning projects every two weeks for parents

to pick up. An online learning component will also be available. Further

information will be provided to parents regarding packet pickup times and online

opportunities along with picking up their child’s personal items. You can contact

the school via e-mail at arvschool@up.net or by calling 524-7336 and leaving a

message.

The next Arvon Township School District board meeting will take place on Tuesday, 

April 14th at 6:30 p.m. The public is invited to participate in this meeting via zoom and 

can email arvon@up.net by Monday, April 13 at noon to request an invite to the 

meeting, which will go from approximately 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.


